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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, December 3, 2018 5:48 PM


To: Maria Rea


Cc: Howard.Brown; Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: ROConLTO OMR criteria subgroup "live-edits" document


Maria, subject doc, generated during our 11/30/18 call, is posted in the ROConLTO/BA (2018_11_16)/OMR


folder on the google drive. Access link


is: https://drive.google.com/file/d/18nVz9SsFR3kXkc2K2NyyG42YVUNA9z0r/view?usp=sharing


Jeff and I participated in the call for NMFS. Reclamation participants were Elissa Buttermore, Mike Beakes,


and Josh Israel (Elissa and Mike are both fish biologists working with Josh over at the Bay Delta Office).


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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